# Faculty Welfare Committee May 8, 2013

Attendance: Jim Carper (chair), Tambra Jackson, Christine Lotter, Jeremy Searson, Diane Monrad, and Bethany Bell

## **New Business:**

Review of 6 new COE Grant (A) proposals and 1 Grant B proposal.

# Recommendations for COE Proposals:

Drop April 30 due date

Allow authors to add data collection instruments in Appendix (not in page count)

Revisit whether Grant Program A can be used for data analysis/write up of existing projects or do projects need to include new data collection—Does stage of process matter?

Rubric development for A and B programs

#### **Other Business:**

# Chair for next year:

Dr. Lotter will serve as chair for the FWC for Summer and Fall Semesters in 2013 and Dr. Bethany Bell will take over as chair in Spring 2014 while Dr. Lotter goes on sabbatical

## Faculty awards:

Committee will look at creating a Faculty Award rubric and revisit what needs to be turned in with each nomination

We discussed different ways to nominate individuals: Each COE Department APR committee could suggest individuals in addition to self-nomination and regular nominations from other faculty/staff

Good luck with retirement Dr. Carper!!